June 27, 2019
Dear Neighbor,
You are invited to a meeting to discuss the

proposed redevelopment of the Treasure Island
site at 3460 N. Broadway.

Thursday, July 11

6:30 PM to 8:30 PM 19th
District Police Station

850 W. Addison.

For more information please visit our website at
44thward.org under the Major Projects tab.

Sincerely,

( (

Alderman Thomas Tunney
44t Ward



